
Monday 5th July 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers 

We are planning to host a ‘celebration’ party for all of the children on Thursday 15th July. The parties 

will be held in our respective classes to keep the bubbles separate. We thought it would be a nice 

opportunity for the children to celebrate moving on to their next year groups and celebrate their 

birthdays across the year, as restrictions have meant that sadly, many children have missed out on 

some of these opportunities.  

School will be covering the cost of the children’s party food and drinks to thank them for all of their 

hard work and being so accepting of this challenging year in education.  Please note that allergies 

will be checked according to the information school has been provided however, if you have any 

further questions please speak to your child’s class teacher.  

On the 15th July Children can arrive at school in their party clothes, please ensure they are wearing 

appropriate clothes for the changing weather and sensible footwear. We promise to have an 

afternoon of dancing, games and fun and look forward to celebrating together!  

Many Thanks and Best Wishes,  

All staff at SDFS  


